
CAERPHILLY COUNTY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
REPORT TO: CAERPHILLY STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL ON 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 
DATE: 28TH MARCH 2022 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE WASACRE 

CONSTITUTION 
 
 

A PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
To seek Caerphilly SACRE’s comments on the proposed changes to the WASACRE 
constitution. 
 
 

B BACKGROUND 
 

The WASACRE Executive has recently reviewed the WASACRE Constitution as a 
number of points require further clarification.  
 
A final draft of the proposed revised constitution is attached to this report and has 
also been circulated to all SACRE Members in advance of the Spring Term 
meeting. 
 
Caerphilly SACRE are invited to comment on the proposed revised constitution 
before it is approved at the WASACRE AGM.  The closing date for comments is 
13th May 2022. 

 
C RECOMMENDATION 

 

For SACRE to consider the proposed revised WASACRE constitution and offer any 
comments, in order for these to be forwarded to WASACRE by 13th May 2022. 

 
 

D SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
Appendix 1 Proposed revised WASACRE Constitution 


